

21/11/2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Just to remind you that on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> November the Friends of Regency are hosting a **Non-Uniform Day** in return for a contribution towards our Christmas Gift Hamper. For Sixth Formers it is **Wear a Hat Day** as they do not wear a uniform.

We would greatly appreciate any contributions for the hampers, the more "Christmassy" and "treat like" the better. Items such as toiletries, chocolate and other gifts would be appreciated.

As always the money that we fundraise from selling tickets for the Christmas Hampers will be raised for school.

Raffle tickets for the hampers will be available throughout December and the draw will take place on the last week of term.

Thank you,

The Friends of Regency